
10-1 0-08 

Company: Tristar Communications 
Docket #: 080450-TX 
Settlement Proposal: $3,500 

Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: 2008 CLEC Questionnaire: 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We wanted to complete the information as accurately as possible, and needed to wait for 
information from our outside billing company. However, we did not receive the information in time 
to complete the forms by the due date. 

We were in contact with Kevin Bloom, letting him know our status and that we would be 
attempting to send the information soon. We did however complete the forms and delivered by 
June 17,08. (See enclosed correspondence) 

We have corrected the situation, for the future, by taking back our billing system in house. We 
will make sure that all the data is in our billing system, so that we can comply with this 
questionnaire in the future. 

We are a small CLEC, and any fine, especially with the current US economic conditions, would 
be difficult to pay. 

However, we would like to propose a settlement offer of $3,500, for deposit in the general 
revenue fund, as settlement in full. 

Please let me know if there is any further information you need from me. 

Thank You, 
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Nathan Gross 

From: Nathan Gross [ngrossa tristarcorp.net] 

Sent: 

To: 'Kevin Bloom' 
Subject: RE: Data Request 

Tuesday, May 13,2008 4:32 PM 

I will look into this and I should have this taken care of by the end of the week. 

Thank You, 

Nathan Gross 
561.214.6240 

From: Kevin Bloom [mailto:KBloom@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2008 3:50 PM 
To: ngross@tristarcorp.net 
Subject: Data Request 

Dear Mr. Gross, 

number TX900), has not yet responded to the 2008 Florida Public Service Commission data request 
associated with our annual report to the Legislature on the Status of Competition in the 
Telecommunications Industry. Responses were due on April 15,2008, pursuant to section 364.386( 1) 
(b), Florida Statutes. Our records indicate that the forms were received and signed for by a 
representative of your company in February 21,2008. In order to avoid enforcement action please 
respond to the request as soon as possible. The forms can be accessed via the PSC website at: 

Our records indicate that your company, Tristar Communications Corp. (certificate 

http://www.psc.state.fl.us/dockets/lcdr/ 

If you do not provide local exchange telecommunications service in Florida, please complete the 
fourth page of the forms, the page with the large check box. Make sure to put your company's name and 
certificate number before faxing. If the information is not received by the close of business May 16, 
2008, the matter will be referred to our compliance section. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Kevin Bloom 
Economic Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6526 

. 

10/10/2008 
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Nathan Gross 
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From: Nathan Gross [ngrossQ tristarcorp.net] 

Sent: 

To: 'gshaferQ psc.state.fl.us' 

Sensitivity: Confidential 

Attachments: fax.tif; clec questionaire june 07 .~1~ ;  clec questionaire dec 31 07.xls 

Tuesday, June 17,2008 4:39 PM 

Subject: follow up 

Greg: 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the CLEC questionnaire, as well as data spreadsheets. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Thank You, 

Nathan Gross 
Tristar Communications 
561.21 4.6240 

10/10/2008 
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